HB 2253 -- PURCHASE OF MOTOR VEHICLE FOR AGRICULTURAL USE
SPONSOR: English

Currently, a purchaser of a motor vehicle or trailer used for
agricultural use is allowed to use any grain or livestock produced
or raised by the purchaser as an allowance to offset the sales and
use tax liability of the purchase. This bill repeals that
allowance.



